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blm comment 1004-ad91 

the scandal plagued us dept of interior is trying to put one over on the 
american public in this proposal. these major changes should wait for the 
new administration since we have seen the horror this admniistration has 
created. nobody trusts what emanates from sin city washington dc 
bureaucracy these days. it seems to be focused on helping everybody but 
american citizens. 

i personally do not trust the agencies in washington dc which are focused 
on helping themselves to spoils and money and greed and the heck with the 
citizens of the us outside the beltway. it is clear our energy policy was 
created in secret closed meetings. what kind of democracy is that that dick 
cheney practices - certainly not one for the citizens of this country. God 
knows what giveaways happened in those kinds of secret meetings. certainly 
america is worse off now than it was before bush cheney. 

america has not been in play as a democracy under this cheney 
administration. i do not want any rules proposed under this administration 
to be passed anymore. i oppose this proposal in full. 

blm has been operating under a law of l872 or so. this is not the time to 
change it. i do not want to provide more area for development or to ease 
operations since these operations have been totally destructive to anything 
God put here on earth. 



************** 
it is also clear that teh united states shuld be the country of international address. those who come from other countries should
have to scroll to find the right couintry. you are putting american citizens through alot with this stupidly designed form.


